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uCheck – Fast Track Update








Good Afternoon,
 
In the last 30 minutes we have received further information from the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) regarding the temporary COVID-19 fast-track service they are planning to introduce. 
 
They have confirmed that this service will be available from Monday 30th March 2020.
 
Over the weekend our Platform will be updated and from Monday you will see a new field ‘COVID-19 Emergency Role’ when completing Section Y of an application. This is all you need to do to request a fast track check – please read our blog for further information.
 
The service is only available to eligible organisations in connection with the provision of care and treatment of coronavirus disease. A full list can be found by clicking here and scrolling to (Annex) A.  
 
We are working with DBS to prepare for this service and hope it makes recruitment easier for you in this extremely challenging time.
[bookmark: _GoBack]

It has been pointed out to me that “Providers should also check with their insurers that their intended use of fast track adult barred list check will not affect their insurance cover.”
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